
J.M. Teague Engineering & Planning (JMTE) updated the signal plan of    

record for the intersection of Julian Road at Summit Park Drive in the City of 

Salisbury, North Carolina. This plan involved incorporating the addition of a 

southbound “U-Turn” lane and a westbound left turn lane. As part of this  

project, one of the signal supports were relocated to accommodate              

intersection geometric changes. 

JMTE submitted a plan package which included the updated geometric plan, 

electrical detail plan, quantity estimate, and title sheet. In order for NCDOT 

to review, approve, and permit the plan package, agency coordination was 

required.   
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